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To:   All Fire Departments and Fire Officials  
 
From:  Director Richard J. Mikutsky RJM  
 
Re:   Youth Firesetter Intervention  
 
Date:  July 24, 2019  
____________________________________________________________  
 
 
Please be advised that – when conducting youth firesetter intervention 
screenings via your local programs – the acknowledged method is the use 
of the “Fineman Tool” as taught in the National Fire Academy’s “Youth 
Firesetter Intervention Specialist” course.   
 
Any questions regarding Youth Firesetter Programs shall be directed to 
Charles Lavin at the NJDFS via email at Charles.Lavin@dca.nj.gov  

 

Thank you.  

Director’s Office 

   Division of Fire Safety 
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